
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th January 2021 
 

Lancashire Boccia Competition 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 

Your child has been invited to attend the Lancashire Boccia competition on Friday 4th February 2022 at the 
Queen Elizabeth Grammar School. Active Lancashire has organised this event in order to give our young 
people an amazing opportunity to compete together in a school team at a local level, providing an inclusive 
competition. 

The visit will be during the school day, so pupils will travel to and from the school as normal. 

If your son/daughter is on a school dinner, school will provide them with a packed lunch. 

Please send your son/daughter in appropriate footwear such as trainers as this will be taking place within 
the school’s sports hall. 

Please complete and return the slip below. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R Ali 
Curriculum Lead for Physical Education 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Lancashire Boccia Competition 
 
 
Student name: _________________________________________________________________  
            
 
☐  I give permission for my son / daughter to attend the Lancashire Boccia competition on Friday 4th  
 February 2022 at the Queen Elizabeth Grammar School. 
 
☐  I confirm that my son/ daughters medical details have not changed since completing the medical  

form in July/September 2021. 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________  Date: ____________________________ 
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